
EDGARTOWN BOARD OF ASSESSORS MEETING MINUTES  6/19/2020 
 
PRESENT:Alan Gowell,chairman of the Board;Donna L. Goodale, member of the Board;Christopher 
Scott, member of the Board;Jo-Ann Resendes, Principal Assessor; Cindy Sherman, Administrative 
Assistant; Ed Pierce, Data Collector 
 
The chairman brought the zoom meeting to order at 10:30am. 
 
Jo-Ann let the board know that Christopher Terri had emailed her back asking why the board denied 
Slough Farms abatement. Jo-Ann contacted Ellen Hutchenson to get her opinion on what to say when 
responding to Christopher’s email. 
 
The Board asked Jo-Ann if there were any more applications for the principal assessor’s Jo-Ann said as 
of this time there was still only two.  
 
Jo-Ann asked the board if they wanted to extend the deadline out further to see if any applications 
might come in and the board agreed that it was a good idea to extend the deadline. 
 
Alan asked Jo-Ann why she had emailed two sets of sales reports and Jo-Ann explained she had done 
the reports in two different formats.The board then discussed sales reports from February, March, 
April and May. 
 
The next board meeting is scheduled for July 1, 2020 at 9:30am. 
 
After motion made and seconded, the meeting was adjourned at 12:10p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Cindy Sherman 
Administrative Assistant 


